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Rep. Hysell Responds to Wisconsin Supreme Court Overturning 176-
Year-Old Abortion Ban 

 

MADISON- This morning, the Wisconsin Supreme Court struck down an abortion-banning law 
from 1849. Since the overturn of Roe v. Wade in 2022, the 176-year-old Wisconsin law has 
limited access to abortions within the state. 
 
In response, Representative Andrew Hysell (D-48) released the following statement: 
 
“The Supreme Court of Wisconsin released its decision today repealing Wisconsin’s archaic 19th 
century abortion ban. Their reasoning was straightforward: since the 1849 abortion ban, the 
Wisconsin Legislature has passed many laws that recognize the legality of abortion by dictating 
when, where and how abortions can be performed. It’s well established in Wisconsin that older 
laws are repealed by the passage of newer laws that ‘revise the entire subject’ of the older law. 
 
“The Wisconsin legislature speaks for the people, and the Wisconsin State Supreme Court has 
rightfully listened to the legislature and its implicit repeal of the 1849 law.” 
 

### 
 

 

 


